
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellrcparish@unicombox.co.uk 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

EIGHTEENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year B) 
Sunday 5th August 2012 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   
Saturday 4th Aug. 6.00 p.m. (John & Veronica Cowan RIP) 

Sunday 5th Aug. 8.30 a.m. (Katy Kelly RIP) 

  10.30 a.m.  

Wednesday 8th Aug. 10.30 a.m. (Rowan Williams & family) 

Thursday 9th Aug. 12.30 p.m. Funeral Service for Michael 
Carrick 

Friday 10th Aug. 10.30 a.m. St. Lawrence 

Saturday 11th Aug. 6.00 p.m. (Ann Markham RIP) 

Sunday 12th Aug. 8.30 a.m.  

  10.30 a.m. (Johanna Cox RIP) 
    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. – 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until Noon. 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m.  

ROSARY  
Friday 10.00 a.m.  

Tuesday 7th Aug. 7.00 p.m.  

MASS INTENTIONS  
Sat 4th Aug - John and Veronica Cowan RIP (Ann Lewin’s intention). 
Sun 5th Aug, 8.30am - Katy Kelly RIP (Linda Wilton’s intention). Wed 
8th Aug - Rowan Williams & family (Eileen Brum’s intention). Sat 11th 
Aug - Ann Markham (Elaine Holmes’ intention). Sun 12th Aug, 10.30am 
- Johanna Cox RIP (Joy and Fred Abraham’s intention). 

REQUISCANT IN PACE  
Please pray for the soul of  Michael Carrick, Veronica Powell’s father, 
who died this week aged 101yrs and whose funeral service is this coming 
Thursday 9th August at 12.30pm. Please pray for the soul of John 
Redhead who died recently and whose funeral service is on Tuesday 14th 
August at 1.30pm. 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Please note that due to the Funeral Service for Michael Carrick on 
Thursday at 12.30 p.m., there will be no midday Mass on that day. 

BAPTISM  
Please remember in your prayers Morley Morgan, David and Emma’s 
baby son, who is being baptised on Sunday 12th August at the 10.30am 
Mass. 

GROUP CO-ORDINATORS 
The Parish Directory is, at present, undergoing a minor update. Thank 
you to all those who have offered their suggestions, corrections and 
alterations. This is proving to be a great help and the revision is almost 
completed. If any parishioner wishes to have an updated version of the 
Directory, there will be a number of copies available in the Narthex, or 
alternatively please contact Sarah in the Parish Office. It will also be 
available on the parish website. 

DAY FOR LIFE  
Thank you to all who gave so generously for the Day for Life collection 
last weekend. £118.34 was raised to assist the work of the Anscombe 
Biothetics Centre and other life-related activities supported by the 
Church. 

ST. AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO - Feast Day, Tuesday 28th August 
It is planned to celebrate our feast day with Mass at 7.00 p.m. followed by 
a ‘Bring a Plate’ (of food!) Parish Supper. The church will be open all day 
for prayer and for welcoming visitors to look around our lovely ‘home’ of 
worship and prayer. There is a rota for manning the church and providing 
tea and coffee during the day on the notice board in the Porch - we would 



like two people for each half-an-hour session. Thank you to all who have 
already volunteered. There are still some spaces left so if you are able to 
commit yourself for one half-an-hour slot, or maybe more, please sign 
your name on this rota. Thank you very much. 

CHURCH ROOF 
A certain amount of  moss  has grown on the church roof and that of the 
Priest’s House over the past 20yrs and during heavy rain this washes off 
and blocks the guttering. It is being removed this coming week on 
Monday and Tuesday 6th/7th August (please note the change of date, 
postponed due to illness!). A warning to parishioners that  parts of the 
area around the church will be cordoned off during the day for obvious 
health and safety reasons. 

PARISH OPEN MEETING - Advanced notice 
The date is now fixed for our Annual Parish Open Meeting  -Tuesday 4th 
September at 7.30pm . At this meeting, Tom Regan, the parish treasurer, 
will present a report on the finances of the parish for the last financial 
year. It will also be an opportunity for Fr. Peter to review his first ten 
months as parish priest here at St. Augustine’s. The evening will be 
rounded off with Cheese and Wine. Please put this important parish event 
in your diaries. 

TAKE AND READ  
‘Take and Read’ will recommence on Tuesday 11th September at 7.30pm 
in St. Cuthbert Mayne Room. We will be using the book ‘The Acts of the 
Apostles’ by Dom. Henry Wansbrough, edited by Adrian Graffy, to help 
us prayerfully deepen our understanding of God’s Word together. If you 
wish to purchase the book, at a cost of £9.99, prior to the first meeting 
please contact Sue Phillips or Sarah in the Parish Office by Tuesday 21st 
August. The group meets on the 2nd Tuesday of the month and a 
reminder is published in the newsletter each month. It is possible to join 
the group without a book as there will be a couple of Parish copies 
available for loan. New members are most welcome. For further 
information please contact Sue Phillips on 01726 61500. 

‘SAFEGUARDING’ TRAINING DAY  
If you are serving in a ministry within the parish that involves working 
with children or vulnerable adults, you are invited to attend a training day 
run by the Diocesan Safeguarding Office at St. Mary’s Parish Centre, 
Bodmin on Saturday 15th September, 10.00am to 4.00pm. Application 
forms for this day can be obtained from Karen Waters, the parish’s 
Safeguarding Representative. Her contact number is 01726 842372. 

Parish Safe-guarding Representative: Karen Waters, Tel: 01726 842372 
Diocesan Safeguarding Office, Tel: 01752 560792 

“You have made us for yourself Lord and our hearts 
are restless until they rest in you.” (St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 

A DAY WITH ST. BENEDICT  
How we can apply the Rule of St Benedict to our daily lives. 
A Quiet Day is being held in the Violet Evelyn Hall, Southgate Retreat 
Centre, Buckfast Abbey on Saturday 18th August, 10.00am – 4.00pm, led 
by Dom Christopher Delaney O.S.B, a member of the Community at 
Buckfast Abbey.  This is an opportunity to take ‘time out’ and discover 
how the Rule of St Benedict can be very relevant to our way of life in the 
21st Century. The cost of the day will be £15.00 per person to include 
refreshments and a light lunch. There will be the opportunity to attend 
mid-day Mass in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel; time for quiet reflection 
and Confession (if desired). Further information can be obtained from 
Buckfast Abbey Warden’s Office on (01364) 645532 or email 
warden@buckfast.org.uk 

PAR DISTRICT CHURCHES TOGETHER  
Our parishioners are warmly invited to the Par District Churches Together 
Annual Beach Service next Sunday 12th August at 4pm on the green at 
the Polmear end of Par Beach. Lostwithiel Town Band will be playing 
from 3.30pm. 

COLLECTIONS  
The parish collection total does not include Standing Orders. All cheques 
should be made payable to PRCDTR St. Austell Parish. 
Parish Collection: £622.35; Coffee: £17.03; Day for Life: £118.34;  
Parish Maintenance Fund: £14.81; Donation from FOSTAH: £100.00. 
APF: £54.89; Donation from Mevagissey Male Choir: £226.00. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick and 
housebound, especially the following: Joy Abraham, Sylvia Austin, 
Marcella Beer, Margaret Clapp, Mary Coupe, Trevor Crump, Milena Danielli, 
Mary Dineen, Eileen Drury, Chris Dudey, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Eileen 
Fuller, Helen Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley,  Rachel John, Valerie Lyons, 
Audrey Lunn, Carmen Matthews, Mary Maguire, Maria Consuelo Martyn, 
Bridget Noy, Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Pauline 
Reed, George Snooks, Amanda Stickney, Pauline Whitford and Sally Wilson.  


